
Kenosha County will be reconstructing 
drainage and pavement improvements along 
Highway H in the Village of Pleasant Prairie in 
summer 2021. The Highway will remain open 
to traffic during construction for local access 
needs.   

Project Construction Period:

Mid-June 2021 through
Mid-August 2021

 A virtual Public
Information Meeting has
been scheduled for
Wednesday, May 19, 2021
at  4:30 p.m.  Interested
parties can attend the
Public Information
Meeting at:
https://www.kenoshacounty.org/
504/Highways

 Highway H (88th Ave)
From: State Line
To: Highway 165

 Underground Utility Work
will occur first.

 Asphalt Pavement
Rehabilitation Work will
follow underground work.

If you have any questions about 
the project, you may contact

the Project Manager, Len 
Roecker, by phone at:

(262) 317-3383
or by email at:

len.roecker@rasmith.com

WHEN and WHAT
CONSTRUCTION NOTICE

Highway H from State Line to Highway 165

HIGHWAY 
IMPROVEMENT PROJECT

Project Information

Project Contact:

Len Roecker
Project Manager
Phone (262) 317-3383
len.roecker@rasmith.com

The project team thanks you for your patienceand  
cooperation throughout this project!

Find us on Facebook at: 
Kenosha County 
Government

Find us online at: 
Kenosha County 
Highways

H
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